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July 15, 2011 

P.S.E.& G.
80 Park Plaza 
Newark, New Jersey  07102 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Last fall, we notified you of Honeywell’s application to the New Jersey Department of Environmental 
Protection (NJDEP) for an Individual Waterfront Development Permit under the Coastal Permitting 
Rule.  This permit is one of several that will allow us to implement a remedy for a portion of the 
Hackensack River riverbed near the former Roosevelt Drive-in site along Route 440 in Jersey City.  The 
remedy will be implemented under the supervision of the federal court. 

We have obtained the NJDEP permit.  The next step is to obtain the U. S. Army Corps  
of Engineers’ permit. 

Once we have all the permits required for this project, we will host a public information meeting to 
outline the details of the remedy. You and your neighbors will be notified of this meeting. 

If you have questions, please contact Victoria Streitfeld, Honeywell Community Relations, at 
victoria.streitfeld@honeywell.com or 973.455.5030. 

Sincerely, 

John J. Morris 
Honeywell 
Director of Hudson County Projects  

[Name] 
[Address] 
[City, State Zip Code] 


